
                      VIVEKANANDA MAHAVIDYALAYA, BURDWAN 

                                                       NOTICE   Date : 07.12.2013 

A walk-in-interview will be held on 14.12.2013 in Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, 

Burdwan at 11.00 a.m for the Selection of Guest Lecturer in the Dept. of 

Microbiology. Interested candidates are requested to appear before the 

interview-board with original and one set Xerox copies of their testimonials and 

also with an application. 

                            Sd/- 

                                  Principal 

                 Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan 


